STAY CONNECTED

DO YOU HAVE A GRADE 7 WHO IS HEADING TO HIGH SCHOOL?

High School Style Just like ELEMENTARY school PACs send out Emails... HIGH SCHOOL PACs do the same thing!





Your kids are starting High School...and you can too! Now is the time to stay connected.

DO YOU ALREADY HAVE A STUDENT IN HIGH SCHOOL AND HAD NO CLUE BSS & KSS HAD PAC EMAILS TOO?

As we have highschoolers at home too... we know "the messages & notes" don't always make it home.



Send an email and ask "Please add me to your PAC Newsletter list"



ballenaspac@gmail.com



ksspac@gmail.com

INFORMATIVE EMAILS FROM THE PAC CAN CONTAIN:

PAC newsletters & links to Principal messages and School Newsletters Parent/Caregiver/Teacher Conference reminders Notes on school activities (ie: athletics & home games, art shows, concerts)

Reminders of dates & deadlines not to miss

Parent/Caregiver education opportunities (ie: Online Safety, First Aid, Vaping...) Shoutouts for volunteers

Public QSD Board meeting invites / agendas / minutes/ reminders / town halls PAC polls & links to Google Docs Grad information

Opportunities to let PAC know what is important to your family



All QSD Parents/Caregivers are members of the PAC Together we got this!

